
 

 
  Hello my lovely sunflowers, 

 

I hope you are all well and staying safe. 

 

I’ve had some lovely reports back from staff who are in school 

about those of you who are in and they are very impressed with how 

well you are doing and coping in these strange circumstances. 

 

I can’t believe it is July already. I hope some of you have been able 

to visit some family this weekend now we can go and visit people in 

their homes again.  

 

It looks like it’s going to be another sunny week this week so make 

sure you stay safe, have lots of sun cream on and drink lots and lots 

of water. 

 

Keep your emails coming, it’s so lovely to hear from you, keep up the 

hard work! 

 

Continue to use Oxford Owl for your reading and the Oak National 

academy to support your learning in a variety of subjects, especially 

for Maths. 

 

Oxford owl details: 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ 

Username: sunflowersy1    Password: StJames  

Oak National Academy:  https://www.thenational.academy/online-

classroom/year-1/maths#subjects  

I hope to see you all soon but for the time being, stay safe and 

keeping smiling! 

Missing you all so much! 

Lots of love and hugs, Mrs Heys xxxx 
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